
Griffith Aikido Institute Inc. 

Notice of Annual General Meeting 
 

When: 8pm on Tuesday 24th March 2015 

Where: Nathan dojo, Building N36 Recreation Rd  
   Nathan Campus, Griffith University 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Annual General Meeting of Griffith Aikido Institute Inc. will be held at 
Nathan dojo at 8 pm on Tuesday 24th March 2015.   
 
All members from both Nathan and Everton Hills’ dojo are encouraged to 
attend.  This is your opportunity to find out more about your club. 
 
Class A members over the age of 18 years whose membership fees are not in 
arrears are entitled to vote.  
 
Class A members with more than 12 months continuous club membership are 
encouraged to consider nominating for election to the Management 
Committee.  Nomination forms are available at your dojo. 
 

Business to be conducted on the night will include: 

 Presentation of previous AGM minutes 

 Presentation of 2014 Audited Financial Statements   

 The appointment of an auditor for 2015   

 The election of the 2015 Management Committee  

 Any General business 

 

I look forward to seeing you on the night. 

Gary Weigh 
President 


